
Issue date:

PTN No.:

Yasushi Nakajima

Manager

Production Control Division

Manufacturing Headquarters

LAPIS Semiconductor Co., Ltd.

Dear Valued Customers

This letter intends as a formal notification that LAPIS Semiconductor Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 

of the following product. We acknowledge the obligation to promptly inform our customers

of the intent to exit products to enable our customers the ability to prepare for alternatives

and/or assist in our product portfolio renewal process. 

It would be very appreciated if you could your reply by 3/31/2020

Your early reply in this regard would be very much appreciated.

Reason for discontinuance

Weariness of production facilities

Product discontinuance date

If no reply is received by 3/31/2020, we will assume acceptance of this EOL notice

February 11, 2020

1619002

Notification of Product Discontinuance

Affected part number(s) Suggested replacement productProduct category
ML674000LAZ03A

ML674000LAZ0AL

ML9213GPZ03A-M

ML675050LAZE3A

ML9475GAZAVL

None

Last time buy 3/31/202   Last time ship 6/30/2020

Product Discontinuance


